
Lincoln Mens Senior Golf League board meeting Oct 2021 

 

Members Present:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, 

Tritt, Honeycutt, Rainey, Gerhart, Gabel, Dunning, McMichael 

 

Members Absent:  Hedges, Jessen, Toomey, Vogt 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, October 14th, in the 

outdoor area of Holmes Golf clubhouse and declared that a quorum was present. 

 

Our current software agreement will expire at midnight on October 31st.  This will 

include losing all email connections as well as access to all future league and fun 

day functions.  President Allen will contact the provider regarding a number of 

questions he has as well as concerns voiced by board members.  President Allen 

has authority to enter into a contract with provider. 

 

The board agreed that the number of 24 works well for fun days.  This fits well 

with our 4 managers and seems to work well with membership.  A number of 

suggestions were made to replace the loss of Iron Horse. 

 

The board discussed changing the handicap system in some fun days, especially 

shambles, but no decision was made. 

 

Augustyn reported that no-shows were up slightly in fun days this year. 

 

There being no other business, meeting adjourned at 11:30. 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary    


